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December 21, 2016 
 
 
To: Treasurers and Tax Collectors 
 
From: Carla Y. Nell, Vice-President 
 Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
 
Subject: 2016 Assessment Update Municipal Summary Report   
  
 

The return of 2016 assessment rolls to Ontario municipalities marks a key milestone in the 

organization’s delivery of the province-wide 2016 Assessment Update.  

2016 was a year of many firsts for MPAC’s delivery of updated assessments. We made a 

number of changes to our operations and the products and services we deliver to property 

owners and stakeholders. Our goal was to undertake an Assessment Update that demonstrated 

a greater focus on roll stability, transparency and collaboration.  

We have developed the enclosed report for municipal administration and elected officials to 

provide an Executive Summary of the work performed by MPAC in support of the 2016 

Assessment Update, which includes municipal level snapshots of the property class changes 

unique to your area.  

A copy of this report will also be provided to Municipal Clerks for submission to municipal 

councils in the new year. In the interim, I encourage you to review the report and share your 

comments or any questions with your local Municipal and Stakeholder Relations team.  

Yours truly,  

 

Carla Y. Nell 

Vice-President, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 

cc: Regional and Account Managers 

http://www.mpac.ca/

